Special blessing will be offered for parents of children lost
before birth by miscarriage, stillbirth or abortion, as well as

parents of children lost for any other reason after birth.

Parents will also be invited to participate in a white rose
procession and to add their child(ren) to a Book of
Remembrance to be held in prayer by the Sisters of Life.

(Participation in any aspect of the event is voluntary.)

\Questions? Contact Susan Platt at
214-392-7545 or splatt@prolifedallas.ot
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